Misprint won't effect start of registration process for holiday rentals
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The land office of the Formentera Council wishes again to apologise for a soon-to-be corrected
misprint and hereby issues the present statement to inform islanders why the episode will not

impact registration of vacation property rentals projected to start this April.

The publishing error involved new underpinnings on holiday rentals, initially expected—before
the error occurred—to take effect in late summer. Reglament 1/2015, the statute that is
presently in effect and which directs the start of the approaching registration process is in force
until its replacement takes effect.

Three boxes must be ticked before rollout of the registration can take place: changes, including
to tourism zoning and a cap on holiday rental permits, bringing the island's “Land Strategy” (Pla
Territorial Insular

) into compliance with regional tourism legislation; a new regulatory ordinance to set prices on
holiday rental permits; and approval of the so-called “quality holiday rentals plan” (

pla de qualitat d'estades turistiques

).

The measures will receive final approval at the one-off plenary assembly scheduled this April,
setting the stage for commencement of the registration process before the summer season
starts, as previously announced by the Council.
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